
DID YOU KNOW?
Lean Enterprise Partners (LEP) researches to find 

State Funding for Employee Training Programs 
State reimbursed training funds are grants and programs offered to 
workforce development services. These funds are designed to offset a 
portion of eligible employers’ costs related to skills improvement training 
for full time permanent workers.

Most companies are not aware that there is a possibility that state funding 
is available to them for employee training programs at city, state and 
even county levels.  Each sector individually sets the criteria for qualifying 
companies and training programs.  Researching for available state 
funding can be extremely tedious with a risk of missing application deadlines if not done in a 
timely manner.  

Lean Enterprise Partners, a Lean Consulting Firm and industry leader in implementing 
custom Lean Methodology programs, can assist with the research that goes in to finding 
funds for your employee training programs.

Our ultimate goal is to improve your bottom line by a significant amount, train employees in all 
areas of management and provide continuous improvement for years to come. It also gives us 
a birds-eye perspective of all operations in order to implement the correct services to benefit 
your company.  Lean Enterprise Partners can do the research for you and find the funds 
needed for employee training if readily available! To learn more about this service click here to 
email or call us at (724)-485-2577
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